
Breath of Life Social Distancing Guidelines 
Due to the on going events of COVID-19, we are taking 
extra precautions in our office to ensure a safe and healthy 
environment for out patients. 

- Upon entering the office, you will be asked to check your
temperature. If you have a temperature of over 100 °F, you 
will be asked to return to your home. 

- When coming in, please ensure there is "6 feet distance"
between you and any other patient. We are allowing no 
more than 5 people in the office at a time, so you may be 
asked to wait in your car or on the gym side until there is 
room. 

- We are taking extra precautions in sanitizing everything
between patients. Dr. Kyle is wiping down tables in 
between each person and he will also change the face 
paper for you. 

Please respect these guidelines and other peoples personal 
space by corresponding with the 6ft rule. Failure to comply 
with these guidelines, you may be asked to leave. 


